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MUTUAL HOUSING ON THE BOULEVARD, NEW AFFORDABLE HOUSING 

COMMUNITY FOR FORMALLY UNHOUSED OPENED IN SACRAMENTO  

 

Sacramento, Calif. | Officials at Sacramento Housing and Redevelopment Agency SHRA and 

state and local partners gathered to celebrate the grand opening of Mutual Housing on the 

Boulevard a new affordable housing development located along the Stockton Boulevard transit 

corridor near Florin Road in South Sacramento. 

SHRA served as the conduit for a loan commitment of nearly $7 million and tax exempt revenue 

bonds to help fund this project. The Agency also provided 67 Project Based Vouchers with 50 of 

those units set aside to house families experiencing homelessness with the help of the California 

Department of Housing and Community Development's No Place Like Home program.   

Mutual Housing on the Boulevard construction is complete and is fully occupied for all 127 

apartments for extremely low-income families. 

“It’s not just about buildings, it’s not just about creating a unit it’s really about how do you 

create community and how do you create a home. One of those things that’s really necessary is 

having the social services and making sure that the wraparound services are there,” said SHRA 

Executive Director La Shelle Dozier. 

Mutual Housing California has partnered with three social service partners to provide case 

management services for the permanent supportive housing units: Lutheran Social Services of 

Northern California, Telecare, and Heartland Child and Family Services. 

For additional information visit www.boulevardmutualhousing.com 
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